
 

Legal Notice 

Lancaster Conservation Commission 

 
267 Brockelman Road; Assessor’s Map 23, Lot 6  

 

Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Town of Lancaster 

Wetlands Protection Bylaw, the Lancaster Conservation Commission will hold a public 

hearing in the Nashaway Meeting Room on the third floor of the Prescott Building, 701 

Main Street, on Tuesday, August 14
th

, 2018 at 7:00 pm to consider the Notice of Intent 

filed by Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. on behalf of property owner Nashaway Farms LLC 

for proposed work within the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetlands and 

200-foot Riverfront Area to an un-named perennial stream at 267 Brockelman Road; 

Assessor’s Map 23, Lot 6. The project entails: 

 

Construction, operation, and maintenance of a 1.9 mW ground-mounted solar energy 

generating facility with energy storage.  

 

The property is located in the Residential Zoning District.   

 

The Notice of Intent and accompanying documents are available for public review in the 

Office of Community Development and Planning, 701 Main Street, Lancaster, MA, 978-

365-3326 ext.1054. 

 

 

 

 

Nathan Stevens, Chairman 

Lancaster Conservation Commission 


